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Aneesah Alwie

From: ERM Arcus De Aar <deaar@arcusconsulting.co.za>
Sent: Thursday, 03 November 2022 16:55
To: Constance Musemburi
Cc: Salome Mambane; ERM Arcus De Aar
Subject: RE: DFFE REFERENCE: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2595: Comment from Stakeholder
Attachments: Case 19147 - Final Comment.pdf

Attention: Case Officer 
 
Dear Constance,  
 
RE: FINAL BASIC ASSESSMENT REPORT AND AMENDED APPLICATION FORM FOR THE TWO TRANSMISSION LINES, 
A SWITCHING STATION AND ROADS IN SUPPORT OF THE AUTHORISED DE AAR 2 SOUTH WEF, NORTHERN CAPE 
PROVINCE 
DFFE REFERENCE: 14/12/16/3/3/1/2595 
 
Following public consultation of the respective Draft Basic Assessment Report (Arcus, July 2022) which was 
subjected to the required 30-day public comment and review period from Wednesday, 27 July 2022 until Friday, 26 
August 2022 (both days inclusive), a Revised Application Form and Final Basic Assessment Report (Arcus, October 
2022) was submitted for decision on 07 October 2022.  
 
Please find attached a comment received from the South African Heritage Resource Authority (SAHRA), dated 02 
November 2022, for consideration during the decision-making process. Note that interim comments from the 
SAHRA was received during the commenting period as well.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned should you have any questions or queries.  
 
Thank You 
 
Regards,  
Ashlin Bodasing 
Registered EAP  
Arcus Consultancy Services South Africa (Pty) Ltd 
 


